
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bridgeport Public Schools and Kelly Educational Staffing (KES) would like to announce their partnership 
in the management of substitute teachers for the 2018/2019 school year. 

 
KES is a partner to over 7,000 schools nationwide who are trusted to provide continuity when teachers 
are absent. KES does more than any other staffing company to prepare their substitute educators to 
succeed in every classroom. 

 
If you have recently served as a substitute for Bridgeport Public Schools and would like to continue in 
the 2018/19 school year, or are interested in becoming a substitute teacher, we invite you to contact 
KES at 1768@kellyservices.com or 203‐275‐1061. 
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